
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE OF TIME 

 

 

16 February, 2017 

 

A Chara, 

 

Kindly take notice that the February Meeting of the Cobh Municipal District will be 

held on Tuesday next, 21
st
 February, 2017 at 2.00 p.m. at Carrig House, Cobh, 

for the transaction of the following business:- 

 

 

1. Deimhniú Miontuairiscí 

Confirmation of Minutes of Monthly Meeting held on Tuesday, 10 January, 

2016 

 

2. Matters Arising 

 

3. Correspondence. 

 

4. Officers’ Reports 

 

5. Draft Cobh (Overnight Parking) Bye Laws, 2017 

 

6. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Cathal 

Rasmussen: 

“That some form of traffic calming and or signage  be put in place at the bottom 

of the Barrack hill close to the new tourist office and the town library owing to 

the large number of visitors to both buildings in effort to make the area safer for 

pedestrians” 

 

7. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Anthony 

Barry: 

“That the road from Glanmire to Riverstown be road-lined and street lighting be 

put in place” 

 

8. Any Other Business/Aon Ghnó Eile. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 



  

 

____________________ 

 

Páraig Lynch 

Municipal District Officer.  


